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Press Release 
 
 

SJM Holdings Announces Submission of Tender for Gaming Concession 
 
(Hong Kong, 14 September 2022) SJM Holdings Limited is pleased to announce that 

today, on 14 September 2022, SJM Resorts, S.A., a subsidiary of the Company, 

submitted a tender to the Macau government for the award of a 10-year gaming 

concession contract commencing on 1 January 2023. 

 

Ms. Daisy Ho, Chairman of SJM Holdings  Limited, commented, “We are delighted to 

participate in the tender.  We are optimistic about Macau’s future, and we eagerly look 

forward to continuing to work closely with the Macau government in contributing to the 

prosperous and sustainable development of Macau.” 

 
 
 
 
 


